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From:   NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Chris Eykamp 
<chris@eykamp.com>
Sent:   Thursday, August 16, 2012 11:42 AM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Aug 16, 2012

Mr.  Alfred Pollard
1700 G Street, NW, 4th floor
Washington, DC 20552

Dear Mr.  Pollard,

[Please withhold my email and home addresses from the public record.]

Please reverse your position and restore the PACE program to help home and business 
owners like me upgrade the energy efficiency of our property.

This program is an efficient way to cut energy costs while creating jobs, a win-win 
solution for the environment and our economy.

Please reinstate this program.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mr. Chris Eykamp
274 Hooker Ave Apt F3
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603-3033
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